GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL



Mr. M. G. Menon, P.E. C/o CV, Inc. (sub-consultants to Sabra, Wang & Associates, Inc.) 900 South Washington Street, Suite 305 Falls Church, VA 22046

Date: September 2, 2015

Dear Mr. Menon,

This is to congratulate CV, Inc. for the excellent manner the TAAP training course on Roadway Geometric Design Elements was conducted at the DC Department of Transportation, 55 M. Street, S.E. Washington D.C. on August 10 and 11, 2015. Topics were systematically presented by Mr. Rolando Banua and Mr. M. G. Menon providing references to DDOT and FHWA manuals, supported by examples of constructed projects and also giving attendees an opportunity to use Microstation to draw a portion of a roadway intersection modification.

Sincerely,

Ali Agahi,

IPMA-TEAM1